
June 20, 2018 

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam, Chair  
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, M5H 2N2 

Dear Chair and Members, 

Re: Heritage Listing for 28-30 Langley Ave 

The building located at 28-30 Langley Avenue has a rich history in the Riverdale 
neighbourhood.  

The building started as the nurses' residence to the Cholera Hospital which predated the 
Riverdale Hospital. The house has a very grand look from the outside, with stained glass and 
beautiful masonry work. It was also a boarding house for girls and women – a safe place for 
young women to live who came to the city to work. It is currently used as a licenced rooming 
house.  

I am recommending that the Senior Manager of Heritage Preservation Services be requested to 
list 28-30 Langley Ave on the City's Heritage Register and report to the Toronto Preservation 
Board and Toronto and East York Community Council. 

Sincerely, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor  
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 



 

 
 
 


